
COUNCIL CONFERENCE                                                                   October 4, 2016 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING                                                  DELRAN NJ 

 
Sunshine Statement: Be advised that proper notice has been given by the 
Township Council in accordance with the sunshine law in the following manner.  
Notice advertised in the Burlington County Times and Camden Courier Post on 
January 12, 2016 and posted on the bulletin board on the same date. 
 
ROLL CALL:     Mr. O’Connell, Ms. Pangia, Mr. Schwartz, Mrs. Kolodi and Mr. 
Catrambone.  
  

 
1. Discussion – Purchase of Property (903 Oak Avenue)  

 
2. Discussion – Award of Contract for Creek Road Sidewalk Improvements 

 
3. 2016 Best Practices Work Sheet 

 
 


